
Subject: Re: Just a friendly remind about sound
Posted by woodfree on Thu, 30 Dec 2010 07:16:35 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

It's great to be reminded that listening to music at a high-volume level can damage your ears. I
used to listen to my music very loud when I was young. But now I realize that I have to take care
of my hearing. Don't want to go deaf!

Pretty hard to find a balance though! Some songs need to be loud!
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